
OVERSTRAND MUNICIPALITY 
(Gansbaai Administration) 

M.N. 8/2014 
 

DANGER POINT PENINSULA PRECINCT PLAN 
INVITATION TO COMMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given in terms of the provisions of the Municipal Systems 
Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000) of the final public meeting with regard to the 
Precinct Plan for the Danger Point Peninsula to be held in the council 
chamber, municipal offices, Gansbaai on 22 April 2014 at 17:00. 
 
The draft document for the future management of the Danger Point 
Peninsula Precinct is available on the following websites: www.cndv.co.za 
and www.overstrand.gov.za 
 
Written comments/inputs/queries can be directed to: Ms. Nazeema van 
Rooyen, CNdV africa, P.O. Box  16465, Vlaeberg, 8018, fax: 021 424 6837 
or e-mail: Nazeema@cndv.co.za OR to Mr. Schalk van der Merwe, 

Overstrand Municipality, PO Box  26, Gansbaai, 7220, fax: (028) 384 8337 or 
e-mail: svdmerwe@overstrand.gov.za 
 
Please include your physical, postal and e-mail addresses, contact numbers 
and erf number. 
 
THE CLOSING DATE FOR COMMENT IS 23 MAY 2014. 

 
Mr. C. Groenewald 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

Overstrand Municipality, PO Box 26, Gansbaai, 7220 
 
10 April 2014 
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